
ODH Releases COVID-19 Booster Guidance for Providers

The U.S. Food and Drug Administration (FDA) and Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC)
have authorized a single booster dose for the three COVID-19 vaccines available in the United
States (Pfizer/Comirnaty, Moderna, and Johnson & Johnson/Janssen) to strengthen protection
against serious outcomes from COVID-19 and/or against COVID-19 infection.

The Ohio Department of Health issued guidance for providers on the administration of COVID-19
boosters, which can be accessed here: www.pharmacy.ohio.gov/booster.

As a reminder, the Board has issued the following guidance on the administration of COVID-19
vaccinations under state and federal law:

For pharmacists and interns: www.pharmacy.ohio.gov/COVIDvaccine

For qualified techs: www.pharmacy.ohio.gov/TechAdmin

Pharmacists, interns, and technicians are strongly encouraged to review these documents to ensure
compliance with the requirements for COVID-19 vaccine administration.

Please note that if you choose to unsubscribe from receiving emails, this unsubscribes you from all
emails that are sent by the State of Ohio Board of Pharmacy, including renewal reminders. If you
believe you have unsubscribed in error, please email contact@pharmacy.ohio.gov for assistance. If
you would like to change the email address, please log into your eLicense Ohio account to update
the email address on file.
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